September 12, 1979

Or. Richard F. Prince 1655 Los Altos Road San Diego, CA 52109

Dear Dick:

In answer to your letter of September 7 about the resolution to establish a fund for the Spanish translation, here is the situation.

The Triennial Delegate Assembly passed the following resolution:

Be it resolved: That a special fund be established and earmarked for the production of a Spanish translation of The URANTIA Book.

This went to the General Council, which passed it on to the Executive Committee to implement. The Executive Committee has not yet had a meeting to consider it. I have no way of knowing how they will handle it. There was some discussion about the wisdom of soliciting limited funds.

Since no positive action has been taken, I would suggest that you say nothing about it to your friends in Bogota. It wight be too bad to get their hopes up and then have nothing happen - at least in the immediate future.

Lynne told us that you both had a breat trip there.

Sincerely,

Secretary-General

Marian Rowley